
Dear City of Burleson Zoning Department, 

 

My name is Andrew Feghali. My wife (Holly) and I started a business a few years ago in the Alliance area 

of Fort Worth. We moved to Burleson this year and want to move our business down here as well. 

 

 That’s us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We purchased the property located at 2825 S Burleson Blvd which is currently zoned as Agricultural. We 

are requesting a zoning change to Industrial. 

We do not have much information on the history of this building. In speaking with the previous owner, 

we learned that at one point it was an auction house. The previous owner purchased it with plans for an 

automotive shop, but that never came to fruition and the property has been vacant for the past 7+ 

years. 

Our proposed use for this site is Laboratory Testing. Our business is Aeroblaze Laboratory. We provide 

testing, certification, and research & development services for the aerospace industry. We perform a 

wide array of tests, including flammability, bird strike, flotation, slip-resistance, and other safety tests in 

aviation. 

We look forward to moving our business to Burleson and establishing our new life here! 

 

Best regards, 

Andrew Feghali 

  



 

 



 

 


